
 

Congratulations obtaining your Amateur Radio License! 

The Palo Alto Amateur Radio 

Association would like to invite you to 

one of our club meetings.  You will 

have the opportunity to ask questions, 

meet local hams, and learn about local 

ham events.  Our meetings take place 

on the first Friday of the month at 7 P.M. 

at the Cubberly Community Center, 

room H6, located at 4000 Middlefield 

Rd in Palo Alto. 

New hams are eligible for a FREE 

one-year club membership! 

✓ If you have a radio program it 

to the N6NFI repeater: 145.230, 

negative offset, 100 Hz tone. 

✓ Check in on the PAARA club 

net Monday nights at 8:30 P.M. 

✓ Check in on the 9AM Talk Net, 

Monday thru Friday. 

For more information go to paara.org 


